2025-0304

-----Original Message-----

From: Annie Harmon <soccerbunny1957 @gmail.coms

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 12:57 PM

To: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Parish President Matthew Jewell <mlj@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Resignation

To all concerned:

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the St. Charles Parish Library Board of Control, effective Tuesday,
September 30, 2025 due to a conflict with my family’s company (FFH ENTERPRISES) doing business with St Charles
Parish.

It has been an honor to serve on the board and contribute to the important work the Library Board does in our
community.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve,
Frances "Annie” Harmon

Sent from my iPhone



